
Dr. L. F. Flick. 

My dear Doctor: 

Dr. Flick from Dr. Bracken. 

State Board of Health, St. Faul, Minnesota. 
March 24, 1904. 

I regret t11&t I will not be able to be vd th you next week. I take a deep interest in the question of tuberculosis, and would like to have been able to attend the Conference looking to securing some more de­finite plans for a ~uberculosis Congress. This Ë my busy time, however, as I have extra work in the University, together with the regular duties of this office. 

Trusting that you will have a pleasant gathè:n;1,_ng in every way, and a successful conference, I am 

Very truly yours, 

H. M. Bracken. 


